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Date: 17 March 2025  
 
For Immediate Release 
 
MEC Thomo to conduct scholar transport monitoring and oversight visits 
 
Mpumalanga MEC for Public Works, Roads and Transport, Mr Thulasizwe Thomo, will be embarking 
on a crucial week of monitoring scholar transport across various areas in the province. This initiative 
aims to ensure the safety and reliability of transportation services provided to our learners, reflecting 
our commitment to their well-being and educational access. 
 
In addition to the scholar transport monitoring, MEC Thomo will also conduct oversight visits to the 
Dludluma Road construction project. This visit is vital to evaluate the progress and compliance with 
project timelines, ensuring that infrastructure developments meet the needs of the community and 
contribute positively to road safety. 
 
Furthermore, MEC Thomo will visit  Mbombo Combined School to assess the ongoing renovations. 
This is part of our broader commitment to improving educational facilities, fostering an environment 
conducive to effective learning and teaching.  
 
Ends. 
 
For more information please contact Mr Bongani Dhlamini on 079 293 6515 
 


